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Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhise Sldinte
Health Service Executive

22" November 2021

Mr. Alan Kelly TD
Dail Eireann
Leinster House
Dublin 2

PQ 56453/21

Office of the Head of Primary Care
South East Community Healthcare
HSE Offices, Lacken

Dublin Road

Kilkenny

Telephone +353 56 7784100

To ask the Minister for Health when construction of the Tullow primary care centre serving
Tullow, Rathvilly and Hacketstown will commence; the current status of the project; and if he

will make a statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy Kelly,

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the

above Parliamentary Questions, which were submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

| have reviewed the matter and the following outlines the current position.

I have liaised with the HSE Estates Department and it is my understanding that Estates personnel will be
responding in the near future to all developers who expressed an interest in the development of a
Primary Care Centre for Tullow. Unfortunately, due to the confidential nature of the process it is not
feasible to provide a more detailed update at this time.

I trust this information is of assistance to you. Should you have any further queries please do not

hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,
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/ Anna Marig Lanigan

Head of Service-Primary Care
South East Community Healthcare



